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The Rally Bohemia is stopped

Press Release no. 28
Mladá Boleslav, 14th July 2012

After serious accident of the crew Martin Semerád – Bohuslav Ceplecha start no. 9 at 
special stage no. 3 – Dneboh the 39th Rally Bohemia was stopped.

Today 14th July 2012 during the 39th Rally Bohemia at the special stage no. 3 a serious 
accident happened to the crew Martin Semerád – Bohuslav Ceplecha, start no. 9. The 
co-driver Bohuslav Ceplecha was seriously injured. Despite all the efforts of rescue units he 
finally succumbed to major injury.

The Organization Committee of the 39th Rally Bohemia has consequently decided to stop 
the rally.

The Clerk of the Course of the 39th Rally Bohemia, Jan Mochan, wishes to express the 
deepest sympathy to those, who have lost the loved one, Bohuslav Ceplecha.
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